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The Archdiocese of St. Louis Extends the Closure  
of All Archdiocesan Elementary and High Schools 

  
Following the announcement of a stay-at-home order by local government officials, the 
Archdiocese of St. Louis is extending the closure of all archdiocesan elementary 
and high schools—including all grades pre-K through 12—through Wednesday, 
April 22. Pending continuing updates and guidance from local and state government and health 
officials, we have preliminary plans to permit teachers to return on Thursday, April 23, and 
students to return on Monday, April 27.  
 
Archbishop Robert J. Carlson has told school administrators that the closing of our schools is 
the best path forward to help mitigate the spread of the COVID-19 virus in our area. All 
archdiocesan schools are providing distance-learning programming to students and families for 
the duration of the closures.  
 
The Archdiocese of St. Louis will continue to support our school leadership in the countless 
challenges that this current situation presents.  
 
For those children and families who depend on our schools for food, assistance can continue to be 
found through St. Vincent de Paul of St. Louis, dial 2-1-1; and Catholic Charities of St. Louis, (314) 367-
5500. 
 
All updates and resources from the Archdiocese of St. Louis regarding COVID-19, including 
stories from the St. Louis Review, can be found at archstl.org/coronavirus. Please direct questions 
to communications@archstl.org. 
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